
River Road Leadership Meeting 

On July 13, 2010 the Leadership Team met at Lafray Park at 9:00 am.  

Attending 
Jeremy Flesch, Dax Kuehn, Katie Mickey, Christian Cryder, Stephanie McCullough 

 
The meeting was opened by Chairperson, Jeremy Flesch. 
 
The following Agenda Items were discussed: 
 

 Lafray Park/Hope Playground Grand Opening - 
 
It was decided that Jeremy said he would take care of the press release. We agreed on the different events that will 
take place at the Grand Opening including showing the time lapse video of the building of the playground shot by Dax 
and Andrea. Mayor Engen will be present with ‘The top ten reasons to build a playground’ and Jeremy will thank the 
groups influential in this project. Next we agreed on the schedule of the events and who was responsible for bring the 
items needed to put on the event. 
  
 Milwaukee Trail Connection Update -  
 
Additional funding is being is being pursued. Time for completion is still unclear. 
 
 Communications –  
  
 Dax sent out a newsletter the end of June to information about the playground, grand opening, the trail ETC. It was a 
beautiful glossy flyer, well done and showed our neighborhood well. 
 
There was a discussion about the need for more and newer sign boards, maybe coming out of this years budget. 
  
 General -  
 
Year end reallocation funds were obtained by Jeremy and Dax for our events this summer. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 
 
 
Katie Mickey, Secretary 


